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Happy Holidays!
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During this busy holiday season, I hope you are finding the time to gather with family,

friends and those you care about to celebrate and share.

I also want to thank you for giving me the opportunity to serve as your representative in the

State Senate.

Over the past year, we've made real progress in our effort to turn New York around. We’ve

cut taxes on businesses and middle class families, taken steps to help create jobs, and worked

together to help make life in our community just a little better.

In the New Year, please know that I will be here and ready to assist you. Please contact my

office if you ever need my help.

Happy holidays!

Sincerely,
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